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In Reading, the class finished learning about fables, myths, folktales and their story elements.  This week, they will be listening to, reading, and discussing the story William’s House by Ginger Howard. This story is historical fiction and provides the students with a look at colonial America.  This story ties in nicely with our Social Studies curriculum’s look at communities over time.  Please ask your child to tell you how their lives are different from the children of 1637. ( The vocabulary words we will be discussing include barrels, cellar, clearing, pegs, spoil, and steep. I’m sure there will be others we find along the way! The comprehension skill and strategy lesson for this story is Drawing Conclusions.  A conclusion is a decision you reach after you think about details and facts.  **NOTE: Please ask your child to draw a conclusion when they are reading with you!
[image: image4.wmf]During Language Arts/Writing, the students have been working on writing a 
good paragraph with a main idea, details, and great describing words (adjectives).  They’ve worked very hard to create first drafts and edit their work. They will be writing final drafts this week. Our current grammar skills include verbs and adverbs.  
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In Math, the class is taking timed Mad Minutes, so please have your child practice multiplication facts at home. This week, we are finishing up Module 1 in Eureka Math and will be reviewing. The Module 1 Assessment will be on Thursday this week.  A study guide will be sent home.  Please review this guide with your child.  We will begin Module 2 next which focuses on Time.  
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In Social Studies, the students are learning about Communities. We’ve learned about various landforms in the world and in our community.  We will also be learning about the natural resources, climate, and natural hazards we find.  Please share what you may know about this topic with your child.

**HALLOWEEN PARTY NEWS**

Our party will be on Tues., 10/31, from 2:00-2:45. There will be a costume parade starting at 2:45 for all 3rd grade classes. More details will be sent home in the future.  Please let me know if you (and/or others) plan on coming so the office has badges for you.  Also, we still have a few items needed for our party.  If you are able to donate, please click on the following link: http://signupahead.com/signup/jej7vpff
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WARRIOR WORKSHOPS ARE COMING!

For information on the workshops being offered on October 19th, please click on the following link:

http://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080d4ea5a82ca1fc1-warrior1
REMINDERS:
10/16 – Scholastic Book Fair Week

10/19 – Warrior Workshops (6-7 pm)

10/20 – Early Release Day

10/23-10/31 – Red Ribbon Week (details to come)

11/2 – P/T Conferences
Check Take Home Folder, Empty, and Return
“Kindness is the language which the deaf can hear and the blind can see.”

~ Mark Twain
Have a great week!
Mrs. Finn
P/T CONFERENCES ~ 11/2


Please contact me if you did not sign up for a conference. Reminder notices will be sent home as the conference date approaches. Thank you!














